
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Regarding implementation of computer increment in Regional Rural Banks (RRBs) 

Under the directions of the Hon’ble Supreme Court vide order passed in Contempt Petition 

No.1798/2018, the Government has reconsidered the decision to implement computer increment in 

Regional Rural Banks (RRBs) and has decided to give effect to it from 01/11/1993.  

Now, as per the instructions of the Department of Financial Services, Ministry of Finance, 

Government of India, all those employees who were in Bank’s service as on 01/11/1993 (i.e. 

Panchmahal Vadodara Gramin Bank, Surat Bharuch Gramin Bank, Valsad Dang Gramin Bank, 

Banaskantha Mehsana Gramin Bank, Kutch Gramin Bank and Sabarkantha Gandhinagar Gramin 

Bank) will be eligible for the benefit of computer increment w.e.f. 01/11/1993, as per the 

Supplementary Memorandum of Settlement dated 29/10/1993 between Indian Bank Association and 

Employees Associations of Nationalized Commercial Banks.  

Therefore, through this public notice it is informed to all such employees, who were in the Bank’s 

service as on 01/11/1993 and are not currently drawing pay or pension, have been dismissed / 

deceased, compulsory retired / resigned or their legal heirs to apply for computer increment to the 

Bank’s Head Office, Vadodara, through personal visit or by post at below mentioned address:  

BARODA GUJARAT GRAMIN BANK 

HEAD OFFICE : 3
RD

 & 4
TH

 Floor, Suraj Plaza – I, Sayajiganj, VADODARA – 390005 

The last date for submission of application is 27/09/2024. Application form is available on Bank 

Website (www.bggb.in). 

 

BARODA GUJARAT GRAMIN BANK 

HEAD OFFICE : VADODARA 

 

http://www.bggb.in/

